
 

P&F Contacts 2020 

President - Sam Lane 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Lyndal Marron 

liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer- Angela Ford 

Assistant Treasurer - Kerrie Serrano 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 

Classroom Rep Coordinator - Sarah Kerby 

Trybookings - Nicole Manganaro & Jen Scott 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

The Liwara P& F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a Secure Facebook Group for members of Liwara Community only. The groups is 
used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the 
school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and 
answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility confirmed with the School Secretary. All members of 
the School Community wishing to be on Facebook must read the guidelines available on the school                  
website.  

FAMILY matters 

Next P&F Meeting—Week 7 

Monday 8 June 2020 @ 8 PM 

Via Zoom —New Members Welcome 

Entertainment Book 

On Sale Now 

Entertainment Book Subscription link below:  

https://www.entertainment.com.au/
subscription... 

 

 

Business Directory 

Arbonne  
Independent Consultant: Maree Mercer  
 

www.mareemercer.arbonne.com  facebook.com/Mmercerarbonne  
 

Botanically based & scientifically tested platinum Swisse products in 
the areas of Skincare, Bath & Body, Nutrition & Cosmetics. Pure, safe 
& beneficial. 

 

                                             All enquiries for Business Directory should be directed to  
P&F Vice President: liwarapfvice@gmail.com  

LIWARA EASTER / CHOCOLATE 
RAFFLE 2020 

As you know the Easter Raffle was 
postponed...but it will be back as a 

Chocolate Raffle later this term! 

Please hold on to your Easter Raffle 
tickets to use in the Chocolate Raffle! 

Thank you to the families who have 
already brought in prize donations, 
these will be used in the new Raffle. 

Those who have already returned 
their Easter Raffle Tickets are already 
in the draw for the Chocolate Raffle. 

Start collecting chocolate and craft 
items for when we relaunch the raffle 

later this term (excess Easter eggs 
are most welcome)!! 

Anyone needing more tickets can  
collect from the office or contact   

liwarapf@gmail.com 

P&F Read-a-thon 
Liwara’s first P&F Read-a-thon is HERE and we need your help! 
We have now begun on Monday 11 May 2020, we ask each stu-
dent to read and record as many books (or pages and chapters) 
as possible. The Read-a-thon will end on Friday 5 June, 2020.  

The funds that we raise through these pledges will be used by 
the Liwara P&F to help fund activities like the Fair.  

Once you have collected all your pledges, after Friday 5 June, 
please return the money to school via your classroom teacher to 

place into the class mail bag. 
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